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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	It	should	at	least	equal	what	we	are	paying	for	
electricity.	The	feed	in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar	and	its	
benefits	to	the	environment.	The	way	things	stand	solar	systems	are	providing	
electricity	to	power	companies	who	are	selling	it	on	for	a	massive	profit.	I	oppose	
my	solar	being	used	this	way.	Encourage	solar	use	and	pay	us	at	least	what	we	
are	paying	power	companies	for	our	power.	
	
Kate	Giles	Giles		
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